
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 20th March 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers 

ROCK STEADY IS COMING! 

As part of our Music Curriculum, we are welcoming Rock Steady, an 

external music company, to offer extra-curricular music lessons on a 

Friday afternoon to ALL children at Flying Bull Academy from 

Reception to Year 6. They teach electric guitar, electric bass, drums, 

keyboards and vocals as part of a band environment.  

On Monday 26th March, Rock Steady will be in for the whole day 

introducing themselves to the children and inspiring them in their 

musical learning with a 30-minute workshop.  

At 2:30pm they would like to hold a Rock Concert in our school hall 

for KS2 and all parents and carers to show what they are all about 

and to inspire parents with their teaching methods.  

It would be great to see as many parents and carers as possible.  

These lessons will be additional to the music curriculum and require a 

fee payable to Rock Steady by monthly direct debit. More information 

about this will come after the workshop and lessons will begin straight 

after the Easter holidays.  

We are very excited about this musical opportunity for our children. 

Kind Regards 

 

Miss S. Carter 

(Music Co-ordinator) 

 

 


